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District 11 Treasurer’s Report Jan-March 2024 

Delivery date 4/4/24 

Over the past month I was able to get set up as an authorized person on the 

checking account. 

The printer service monthly payment has been reestablished. We are 

currently underusing the print service so if a committee has things to be printed off 

for our meetings or our service work, I would suggest kindly asking our secretary 

to print them off for you. Maybe he could bring them to the following meeting. 

I established a check register due to not having one. 

I revised our District 11 Reimbursement form and sent it to the webmaster 

for updating the file on the website. 

I updated our budget workbook to have a dedicated sheet for each group’s 

submitted expenses. If a committee chair would like to have a copy of their group’s 

submitted expenses I can email it to them upon request. 

Bud and I worked together to update the Annual Contributions to D11 

workbook. 

At this point I still need to reestablish payments for the Answering Service. I 

will get together with the answering service chair to get all the pertinent 

information. 

Over the past 3 months we have had an income of $5,586.32 from groups 

and the OTB and Expenses of $2,462.62 which included the $1,500 OTB seed 

money. This puts our available funds at 4,042.59 based on current Travel and 

Prudent reserves. 

Any questions? 

Motion to accept January-March report? 

Thank you! 

Yours in service 

Angelo Gallegos 

Treasurer@aa-nia-dist11.org 

Lomaster1313@aol.com 

815-678-4034 
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